



Meet your Program Coordinator


Kayla Thomas-Wright is the Strive for a Safer Drive Program 
Coordinator. As S4SD enters its 11th year, Kayla, with the 
assistance of school advisors, faculty, and staff, continues 
advancing the program and impacting the lives of teen drivers. 
Michigan high schools are back in session, allowing Kayla to meet 
in person or virtually to discuss the benefits of S4SD and to assist 
with the application process. Up to 75 schools will be selected to 
participate in the 2021-2022 S4SD program. Applications can be 
accessed at michigan.gov/s4sd and are due by November 19, 
2021. 
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IMPORTANT 
INFORMATION 


Applications can 
be found online at 
michigan.gov/S4SD


The S4SD Kickoff 
Webinar will be 

hosted on 
December 1, 2021


Submit your 
application by 

November 19 to 
strive4asaferdrive

@gmail.com                         
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SAVE THE DATE!

The Program Coordinator, 
Ford Driving Skills for Life 
(DSFL), and the Office of 
Highway Safety Planning 
(OHSP) will be hosting an 
informational webinar on 
December 1, 2021. The 
webinar will cover important 
information regarding the 
program. High school 
administrators, faculty, staff, 
students, advisors, and/or 
parents or guardians will have 
an opportunity to meet and 
have questions answered by the S4SD team. Once schools are notified of their participation, a 
webinar invitation will be sent via email to the school advisor and student-lead. We ask that 
prospective schools provide preferred times for the webinar to be held. A recording of the 
webinar will be posted on the S4SD website for anyone who cannot attend. 
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http://michigan.gov/s4sd




STAY CONNECTED!

S4SD provides a monthly newsletter 
containing helpful information regarding 
the program. The newsletter can include, 
but is not limited to, campaign tips and 
suggestions, program updates and 
reminders, S4SD insights, images from 
events, and much more! If you would like to 
receive the newsletter or other S4SD 
information, please provide your email 
address in the survey link provided. The 
survey will only be accessible by the 
program coordinator, allowing for S4SD to 
correspond with High School 
administrators, faculty, staff, students, 
advisors, and/or parents or guardians. We 
look forward to your engagement!


S4SD TIMELINE


3

SEPTEMBER 2021

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LF7WRP2


APPLY TODAY FOR 


STRIVE FOR A SAFER DRIVE!


All Michigan high 
schools are eligible to 

apply for S4SD!


Participation requirements 
are as follows


• Student-led


• Advisor overseeing the 
program


• Identify one campaign 
topic, goal/slogan, and 

evaluation system 
(Administration of Pre & 

Post-Test)


• Use funds for only S4SD 
campaign-related activities 

and items (complete 
expense form)


• Submit the application, 
proposal, and expense 

tracking form by November 
19, 2021


Applications can be emailed to strive4asaferdrive@gmail.com


OR


Mailed to 100 E. Big Beaver Rd., Suite 910, Troy, MI 48083

4

SEPTEMBER 2021

mailto:strive4asaferdrive@gmail.com

	Meet your Program Coordinator
	SAVE THE DATE!
	STAY CONNECTED!
	APPLY TODAY FOR
	STRIVE FOR A SAFER DRIVE!

